Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

January 20, 2017
Present:  Gale Tobbe (GT), Betty Smith (BAS), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian, Pat Vaillancourt (PV), Margaret Walker (MW) via remote access, Alice Gilchrist (AG), Norma Heroux (NH)
Recorder:  Margaret J. Walker, Secretary
	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Minutes 

Treasurer’s report
Director’s report

Expenditure report 
Old Business:

Bryant 
Budget 

Church

Emails 

Facilities update 

Office

Personnel change forms 

Photocopier 

AED 

Report

Robert Frost Art Exhibit (May to June 2017)
Staff workshop: Challenging patron issues with Sgt. Shane Wells.
New Business:

Audit

GeoInsight

Trustees/trustee alternates


	10:15am 
Motion PV/2nd BAS accepted as revised. Unanimous.
Accepted as written. BAS reported the 2016 Trust Fund check has arrived.
Reviewed and discussed current data as expected for this time of year.
Reviewed and discussed current expenditures up to the end of 2016. 
DB spoke to the Northwood Historical Society and they will schedule a time to attend a meeting to discuss our agreement.
Blanket purchase orders for encumbered expenditure for the purchase of books and processing supplies.

The ToN Deliberative Session is scheduled for 2/4/17 at 9am –Coe Brown Academy.
Discussion are ongoing.

BAS and AG are working on obtaining email accounts.

The walkway continues to deteriorate and will need full replacement. BAS will notify the committee.

DB will contact the contractor as we need the work done by May 2017 before the Summer reading program. 
DB presented the forms for current employees for filing in the library personnel folders.
Joe Gunter found a person who is taking the photocopier.
Will be installed in the near future.
Notary public supplies and seals reimbursement approved by consensus.

DB sent the completed End of the Year Report to the ToN.
Reviewed and discussed invitations and planning for the Spring program. Date and event time will be determined. PV will communicate with the 4th Grade group.
Scheduled for 2/24/17 @ 2:30pm

Work session will be scheduled 1/20/17 
Reviewed and discussed the materials sent to the town by the Auditor.
First tank has been replaced. All testing results are within normal limits. Plan to continue to use bottled water as testing and result intervals exceed 6 weeks.
Reviewed and discussed current terms. Candidates night co-sponsored by the Chesley Friends of the Library and Harvey Lake Woman’s Club is scheduled for 2/21/17 at 7pm. 

	No action
No action


	 Adjournment


	Move to adjourn BAS, 2nd GT. Unanimous.
	Adjourned at 11:30 am

	 Next meetings scheduled for:

February 17, 2017 at 10:15am

March 17, 2017 at 10:15 am

	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary 


